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SHORT BREAKS ASSESSMENT TEAM BULLETIN

Coronavirus
Protect yourself and others

shopping for basic necessities, for example food and medicine, which must be as

infrequent as possible and also maintain the two meter social distancing

one form of exercise a day - alone or with members of your household

any urgent medical need, or to provide care or to help a vulnerable person

travelling to and from work, but only where this absolutely cannot be done from home or

is an essential service

This is an uncertain and testing time for all of us due to the coronavirus pandemic. It is

particularly challenging for children and young people with Special Education Needs and

Disabilities (SEND), and their families. 

 

But the single most important action we can all take in fighting coronavirus, is to

stay at home in order to protect the NHS and save lives. You should only leave the house

for one of four reasons:

 

Do not meet others, even friends or family. You can spread the virus even you don’t have

symptoms. Keep up to date regularly by checking the gov.uk/coronavirus website.

Team contact
You can contact Short Breaks Assessment Team (01924 307403) or SEND Team (01924

306065) to discuss your family circumstances.

 

Your allocated worker should now have made contact with you, and will remain in regular

contact over this period. If you think there is an alternative way your family can be

supported, please discuss this with your worker. 

 

During this ever-changing time, please be aware that there may be alterations to any short

break services your child attends. However, be reassured that you will always be made

aware of any changes that need to take place.



Take care of your body: try to exercise and stretch whist in the

Engage your brain: try to take time out to read, listen to the 

Take care of your mind: take time for yourself. Practice 

Connect with others: call a friend or family member, or why not set up a video coffee

chat with a friend? You could also always join an online group for support. 

Reach out: if you are having a bad day, reach out for support. Call a family member

or friend, call us at the Complex Care Needs Team, or contact a form of local support

(see details on Community Hubs).

     house; build physical play into your day.

     radio, or complete a quiz.

     breathing. Listen to your favourite music. Take a bath. Do 

     something for you.   
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Remember, you matter too
It is really important that as parents and carers you also try to take some time to care for

yourselves. Some tips on how you could do this are:

Community Hubs
If you, or someone you know, does not have an existing support network of friends, family or

neighbours and needs help with things like shopping and picking up prescriptions, you can

contact your local community hub. They are working with #WakefieldCares to coordinate

volunteers and support communities during this crisis. 

 

See below for the list of community hubs, or for the latest list visit nova.wd.org.uk.

 

If you’re not sure which hub to contact, the council has also set up a dedicated phone line

from Monday to Friday 9am – 5pm to help. Call 0345 8 506 506, choose option 3 to make a

request for support, and help will be arranged.

Resources
Even though schools, early years’ provision,

or colleges might be closed for your child to

attend, please remember school staff are

available for support in this time. They will be

happy to help with resources that you might

need. 

 

If you are aware of any resources or ideas

that may help other families please email

these ideas and suggestions

eps@wakefield.gov.uk and we can include

them in the next bulletin.
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Contact Us
When contacting the Short Breaks Assessment Team, please use eps@wakefield.gov.uk
and remember to copy in your short breaks practitioner and SEND@wakefield.gov.uk.

 

If you prefer to receive this bulletin by email, please contact the team via the email. 

 

The Short Breaks Assessment Team will continue to be working and are contactable on

01924 307403 Monday - Thursday 8.30am – 5.00pm, and Friday 8.30am – 4.30pm. 


